Announcements 8/18/22

Good Morning. Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

e Students - Please remember that your jeans cannot have holes above the fingertips.
If there is a hole above the fingertips, it must have a PERMANENT patch that is either sewn

in or an iron on that is permanent. If there is a hole behind the pocket, the pocket must be
sewn to prevent the pocket from moving and showing skin. Wearing leggings underneath
jeans with holes is also not a permanent solution, and is therefore not allowed. Shorts and
skirts must reach your fingertips. If they are shorter than your fingertips (boys OR girls), you
are in violation of the dress code. If you have any questions regarding dress code, please
see Mrs. Ferrell.

e During lunch, students are expected to clean up after themselves. This means that there
shouldn’t be any food, trash, or liquids on the table or surrounding floor area when you get
up to leave. If students continue to leave a mess of their area, cell phone privileges can be
revoked. Please make an extra effort to be sure your table and area are clean before you
get up to leave.

e An excuse must be turned in for every absence, tardy. and check-out. Excuses should
be placed in the black mailbox that is outside of the cafeteria door.

e RR Teachers: please check your email regarding Freshman 411

o Tickets for Friday August 19th’s Football game against Franklin County, will be
available at the front desk for purchase. The cost is $5 for students and $7 for
adults.

Happy Birthday To Kristina Moore

Thought of the day:

“You receive from the world what you give to the world.”

Have a Thrilling Thursday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



